
December 1, 2021

Dear Friends of St. John’s Lutheran School,

In just a few weeks the St. John's Lutheran School Athletic Department will host the
32nd annual Bob Hauch Invitational, who was athletic director and teacher here at St.
John's for thirty years and who began this tournament in 1989. Our girls and boys teams
will compete with teams from Napa and the surrounding areas in tournament play from
January 13 - 16, 2022.

You and/or your business are invited to help us meet tournament expenses by placing an
advertisement or personal message in our tournament program. This tax-deductible
donation goes a long way in providing support for the ongoing athletic programs here at
St. John’s.  The prices for ads this year are:

Patron Page List (name only) $20.00
Business Card (2” x 3 ½”) $25.00
Quarter Page (3 ½” x 5”) $40.00
Half Page (5” x 7”) $65.00
Full Page (8” x 10”) $100.00 (you will receive two free

tournament passes for each
full page ad purchased)

Your business card, personalized ad, or message of support should be copy ready.
Checks should be made out to St. John's Lutheran School and should accompany the ad
request. Advertisement orders may be mailed to the school, given to the school office, or
given to Matthew Uffmann or the school office no later than December 17th, 2021.
Please use the enclosed form to place your order.

If you should choose to help out in any other way (i.e. making a food donation for the
snack bar, volunteering your time during the tournament), please feel free to contact
Matthew Uffmann at mruffmann@stjohnsnapa.org.

The staff and students of St. John's Lutheran School thank you for your generous support!
All the money benefits the athletic department at St. John’s. This money is used for
volleyball, track and basketball equipment, uniforms, and team fees. Please help continue
the tradition. GO EAGLES!

In Christ,

St. John's Lutheran School


